
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 22/05/2025 11:34:46 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

22/05/2025

MR Peter Gibbons
18 - 18 Woolgoolga ST
NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

You have to dig deep to find the only real difference in the applictaion which is to reduce the
hours of operation. All of the attempts to address traffic issues are really only cosmetic and
will not solve the already congested area around this site. The newly suggested hours of
operation are exactly the times during which much of the traffic congestion happens.
Roundabouts and median strips will only make it worse. I suggest Council tell Maccas to find
another site.




